Lims, Hovember 8, 1955

Dr, William Dameshek,

New Englend Center Hospital,
Harrison Ave., and Bennett St.,
Boston 11, Mass,.

Dear Bill :

Thanks for your kind lstter of Noverber 2, 1
regret very much that it will be quite unlibely my atten-
dance to the Congress in September on account of previous
committments. I have to be in United States scmetime ear-
ly next year, 1 hope very much that Drs. Merino and Reyna-
farje are able to attend and present some of the interes-
ting data they have,

I greatly appreciate your kind invitdion,

Wit__tl .beat regupdsi_,
s O Yours sincerely,

L]

Dr, Alberte Hurtado



